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Senator Nozzolio helps cut the ribbon at the grand opening of the

new fitness center at the YMCA
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Canandaigua -Senator Mike Nozzolio recently joined members of the Canandaigua School

District and the YMCA to celebrate "Healthy Kids Day" and the grand opening of a new

physical fitness area at the YMCA.  Senator Nozzolio was instrumental in working with the

local school district to provide the necessary funding for this new room which will help to

expand the YMCA’s important programs and services.



Pictured are: Senator Mike Nozzolio; Gail Herman, YMCA Board of Directors; Bob Locke,

President of YMCA Board of Directors; Laurie O’Shaughnessy, Executive Director of the

YMCA; Lynne Erdle; Superintendent of Canandaigua Central School District; along with staff

and children.


